
Sharps Meeting October 23, 2023 

Attendees:  Jerry Hendricks, Pam Goffinet, Bud Moore, Bill Ayers, Aimee Martin, Dan Sekowski, Mary 
Voshell. – Recording Secretary 

Tom Swan unable to attend and Franklin Mackie stepping down from the board. 

 

One check written @ $600 for the cornerstones.  Mary picked the four sets stones up from Sartin 
Memorials in St. Georges.  A work day is scheduled for Friday October 27 @9AM to install these and the 
two sets being relocated. 

Cooper Wilber invoice received in error has been confirmed corrected with no charge to us. 

Aimee confirmed that Maddox is not interested in grass cutting next season.  Two new candidates have 
been identified and we will accept bids from both. 

Cremation burial prices are much higher at other local cemeteries with additional charges for weekends.  
It was agreed by all to increase our charge from $200 to $250 with $150 going to the digger and $100 
going to the cemetery fund.  No additional charge for weekends. 

Condition of the site was discussed regarding yellow jackets and wasps.  Dawn dish washing liquid 
diluted and sprayed will remove yellow jackets.   Soft spots and sinking ground with possible rodents 
near Mackie headstones will be further investigated and repaired. 

The need for a new president exists with no current board members willing to take the position at this 
time. 

Next meeting November 27, 2023 

 

 

  

  

 

 


